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Georgia FCCLA National Advancers,

At the 2023 National Leadership Conference (NLC), National FCCLA will continue to
implement the red blazer dress code policy. All student delegates/attendees will be required

to wear the official FCCLA red blazer as a part of their conference attire.

This is the last year for the Georgia FCCLA Unite in Red Blazer Fund Initiative. With the
remaining balance in the funds account divided by the number of National Advancers from
our State Leadership Conference, Georgia FCCLA will be distributing at minimum $25 for

each National Advancer to help pay for their FCCLA Blazer. These funds are for national

advancers who are attending NLC. We will wait until the Early Bird Registration Deadline for

NLC on May 5th, 2023 to calculate the final amount distributed to all national advancers.

Please register your national advancer by May 5th, 2023 in order to receive these funds.

Timeline for the 2023 Unite in Red Blazer Initiative

« May 5th - Early Bird Registration Deadline for National Leadership Conference

+ May 6th - Caitlin Roberson will calculate the amount awarded to each National Advancer
for the Unite in Red Blazer Fund (Amt. in Fund / # of Registered Natl. Advancers)

« May 8th - Caitlin Roberson will send out emails to chapter advisers who will be receiving
funds for the Unite in Red Blazer Fund Initiatives.

+ By May 12th - Caitlin Roberson will distribute all checks to chapters who are awarded

Unite in Red Blazer funds.

With the timeline located above, this should give the chapters enough time to register for

State Leadership Conference and order blazers for their attendees.

We look forward to seeing you in Denver at NLC!
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